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Chronicles the Beatles' use of instruments from 1956 through 1970,
including photographs and discussion about Paul's 1963 Hofner 500/1
violin bass, John's Rickenbacker 325 12-string, and George's Gibson
Les Paul.Ethnography centers on the culture of everyday life. So it is
ironic that most scholars who do research on the intimate experiences
of ordinary people write their books in a style that those people
cannot understand. In recent years, the ethnographic method has spread
from its original home in cultural anthropology to fields such as
sociology, marketing, media studies, law, criminology, education,
cultural studies, history, geography, and political science. Yet,
while more and more students and practitioners are learning how to
write ethnographies, there is little or no training on how to write
ethnographies well. From Notes to Narrative picks up where
methodological training leaves off. Kristen Ghodsee, an award-winning
ethnographer, addresses common issues that arise in ethnographic
writing. Ghodsee works through sentence-level details, such as word
choice and structure. She also tackles bigger-picture elements, such
as how to incorporate theory and ethnographic details, how to
effectively deploy dialogue, and how to avoid distracting elements
such as long block quotations and in-text citations. She includes
excerpts and examples from model ethnographies. The book concludes
with a bibliography of other useful writing guides and nearly one
hundred examples of eminently readable ethnographic books.This
exploration of an early phase of scientific language study provides
readers with a unique perspective on Victorian intellectual life as
well as on the transatlantic roots of modern linguistic theory.Issues
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for include section: The Organ world.Discusses the history of the
second largest Indian group in the United States, whose origin is
traced to the Hatteras Indians who supposedly adopted the English
settlers of the Roanoke colony into their tribeFull title: 'Creative
Music Production: Joe Meek's Bold Techniques'. Legendary British
producer and technical innovator Joe Meek - the man behind the hit
'Telstar' has become a cult figure since his death in 1967, with Meek
fan clubs, CD collections and retrospectives growing in popularity
everyday. Written by Barry Cleveland.(Organ Adventure). Organ
Adventure is a unique learning approach designed as a fun way to learn
to play. A three-way learning approach begins with E-Z Play Today
notation and allows students to progress to standard music notation.
Includes 80 songs in all!Universal basic income (UBI) is emerging as
one of the most hotly debated issues in development and social
protection policy. But what are the features of UBI? What is it meant
to achieve? How do we know, and what don’t we know, about its
performance? What does it take to implement it in practice? Drawing
from global evidence, literature, and survey data, this volume
provides a framework to elucidate issues and trade-offs in UBI with a
view to help inform choices around its appropriateness and feasibility
in different contexts. Specifically, the book examines how UBI differs
from or complements other social assistance programs in terms of
objectives, coverage, incidence, adequacy, incentives, effects on
poverty and inequality, financing, political economy, and
implementation. It also reviews past and current country experiences,
surveys the full range of existing policy proposals, provides original
results from micro†“tax benefit simulations, and sets out a range of
considerations around the analytics and practice of UBI.Discusses
pollution from tobacco smoke, radon and radon progeny, asbestos and
other fibers, formaldehyde, indoor combustion, aeropathogens and
allergens, consumer products, moisture, microwave radiation,
ultraviolet radiation, odors, radioactivity, and dirt and discusses
means of controlling or eliminating them.William C. Olsen, Walter E.
A. van Beek, and the contributors to this volume seek to understand
how Africans have confronted evil around them. Grouped around notions
of evil as a cognitive or experiential problem, evil as malevolent
process, and evil as an inversion of justice, these essays investigate
what can be accepted and what must be condemned in order to evaluate
being and morality in African cultural and social contexts. These
studies of evil entanglements take local and national histories and
identities into account, including state politics and civil war,
religious practices, Islam, gender, and modernity.Deep Listening: A
Composer's Sound Practice offers an exciting guide to ways of
listening and sounding. This book provides unique insights and
perspectives for artists, students, teachers, mediators and anyone
interested in how consciousness may be effected by profound attention
to the sonic environment. Deep Listeningr is a practice created by
composer Pauline Oliveros in order to enhance her own as well as
other's listening skills. She teaches this practice worldwide in
workshops, retreats and in her ground breaking Deep Listening classes
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at Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute and Mills College. Deep Listening
practice is accessible to anyone with an interest in listening.
Undergraduates with no musical training benefit from the practices and
successfully engage in creative sound projects. Many report life
changing effects from participating in the Deep Listening classes and
retreats. Oliveros is recognized as a pioneer in electronic music and
a leader in contemporary music as composer, performer, educator and
author. Her works are performed internationally and her
improvisational performances are documented extensively on recordings,
in the literature and on the worldwide web.Promotion of health has
become a central feature of health policy at local, national and
international levels, forming part of global health initiatives such
as those endorsed by the World Health Organisation. The issues
examined in The Sociology of Health Promotion include sociology of
risk, the body, consumption, processes of surveillance and
normalisation and considerations relating to race and gender in the
implementation of health programmes. It will be invaluable reading for
students, health promoters, public health doctors and academics.This
book is a printed edition of the Special Issue "Sustainable Consumer
Behavior" that was published in SustainabilityThis book approaches
consumer psychology from a unique perspective - it covers the entire
lifespan, from birth to old age. Childhood and youth are not discussed
as areas special, different and remote from the rest of consumer
research but are integrated into our development as humans.
Consumption is viewed as a process by groups and individuals with the
cycle continuing through to disposal or ownership and possession. The
author discusses how people’s natural lifespan influences their
relationship to the things they own, how preferences are developed
from childhood and how motivations for purchases change throughout
their lives from childhood to old age. This book brings together the
most recent findings and theories on child and youth consumption,
including children’s understanding of advertising and marketing, teen
and youth identities and their consumption tastes. Moving through
Erikson’s life stages chapters continue on to adulthood, the mid-life
‘crisis’ and possessions and ownership in older consumers. This is a
deeply interdisciplinary work that will be of interest to scholars
across the fields of psychology, business and marketing, as well as to
the more general consumer.This authoritative handbook reviews the
breadth of current knowledge about developmental disabilities:
neuroscientific and genetic foundations; the impact on health,
learning, and behavior; and effective educational and clinical
practices. Leading authorities analyze what works in intervening with
diverse children and families, from infancy through the school years
and the transition to adulthood. Chapters present established and
emerging approaches to promoting communication and language abilities,
academic skills, positive social relationships, and vocational and
independent living skills. Current practices in positive behavior
support are discussed, as are strategies for supporting family
adaptation and resilience.This publication reviews the advances in
frontier technologies including automation, robotics, renewable energy
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technologies, electric vehicles, biotechnologies and artificial
intelligence and analyzes their economic, social and environmental
impact. These technologies present immense potentials for the 2030
Agenda, fostering growth, prosperity and environmental sustainability.
They also pose significant risks of unemployment, underemployment and
rising income and wealth inequality and raise new ethical and moral
concerns. The Survey identifies policy measures at national levels
with the capacity to both maximize the potential of these technologies
and mitigate their risks, thereby striking a balance among economic
efficiency, equity and ethical considerationsThis book explores tried
and tested strategies that support student and faculty engagement and
inclusion in the academy. These strategies are anchored by a brief
exploration of the history and effect/s of exclusion and deprivilege
in higher education. However, while many publications exploring
academic inequality focus on the causes and impacts of structural,
psychological and cultural exclusion based on racism, sexism, classism
and ableism, they rarely engage in interventions to expose and combat
such de/privilege. Capturing examples of inclusive practices that are
as diverse as student and faculty populations, these strategies can be
easily translated and employed by organisations, collectives and
individuals to recognise and combat social and academic exclusion
within higher education environments.This particular book is about
Marines during the first stage of Operation Iraqi Freedom (OIF). It
spans the period from 11 September 2001 to March and April 2003, when
the Coalition removed Saddam Hussein from power, and concludes in
November 2003 when the Marines left Kuwait to return to their home
bases in the United States. While many then believed that the
"kinetic" phase of the fighting in Iraq was largely over, as we now
know, it was only a prelude to a longer but just as deadly phase of
operations where Marines would be redeployed to Iraq in 2004 to combat
insurgents (both foreign and domestic) who had filtered back into the
country. However, this phase of the fighting would be very different
from the one the Marines and U.S. Army had fought in the spring of
2003 in the march up to take Baghdad. The primary focus of the book is
I Marine Expeditionary Force (I MEF)-the run-up to the war in 2002 and
early 2003, especially the development of "the plan," with its many
changes, the exhaustive rehearsals, and other preparations, and then
the conduct of decisive combat operations and the immediate postwar
period, mostly under the control of the U.S. Central Command's
Coalition Forces Land Component Command. The book also touches upon
other Marine activities in the Military Coordination and Liaison
Command in northern Iraq and with the British in the south.
Nonetheless, the primary focus remains on I Marine Expeditionary Force
and the interactions of its constituent elements. Other forthcoming
History Division publications will soon offer detailed narratives on
Marines in Operation Enduring Freedom (OEF) in Afghanistan and II MEF
operations inside Iraq.This Handbook contains a unique collection of
chapters written by the world's leading researchers in the dynamic
field of consumer psychology. Although these researchers are housed in
different academic departments (ie. marketing, psychology,
Page 4/8

Read Online Service Manual Lowrey Organ Forum
advertising, communications) all have the common goal of attaining a
better scientific understanding of cognitive, affective, and
behavioral responses to products and services, the marketing of these
products and services, and societal and ethical concerns associated
with marketing processes. Consumer psychology is a discipline at the
interface of marketing, advertising and psychology. The research in
this area focuses on fundamental psychological processes as well as on
issues associated with the use of theoretical principles in applied
contexts. The Handbook presents state-of-the-art research as well as
providing a place for authors to put forward suggestions for future
research and practice. The Handbook is most appropriate for graduate
level courses in marketing, psychology, communications, consumer
behavior and advertising.A thrilling, exclusive expose of the hacker
collectives Anonymous and LulzSec. WE ARE ANONYMOUS is the first full
account of how a loosely assembled group of hackers scattered across
the globe formed a new kind of insurgency, seized headlines, and
tortured the feds-and the ultimate betrayal that would eventually
bring them down. Parmy Olson goes behind the headlines and into the
world of Anonymous and LulzSec with unprecedented access, drawing upon
hundreds of conversations with the hackers themselves, including
exclusive interviews with all six core members of LulzSec. In late
2010, thousands of hacktivists joined a mass digital assault on the
websites of VISA, MasterCard, and PayPal to protest their treatment of
WikiLeaks. Other targets were wide ranging-the websites of
corporations from Sony Entertainment and Fox to the Vatican and the
Church of Scientology were hacked, defaced, and embarrassed-and the
message was that no one was safe. Thousands of user accounts from
pornography websites were released, exposing government employees and
military personnel. Although some attacks were perpetrated by masses
of users who were rallied on the message boards of 4Chan, many others
were masterminded by a small, tight-knit group of hackers who formed a
splinter group of Anonymous called LulzSec. The legend of Anonymous
and LulzSec grew in the wake of each ambitious hack. But how were they
penetrating intricate corporate security systems? Were they anarchists
or activists? Teams or lone wolves? A cabal of skilled hackers or a
disorganized bunch of kids? WE ARE ANONYMOUS delves deep into the
internet's underbelly to tell the incredible full story of the global
cyber insurgency movement, and its implications for the future of
computer security.Introduction to Sociology 2e adheres to the scope
and sequence of a typical, one-semester introductory sociology course.
It offers comprehensive coverage of core concepts, foundational
scholars, and emerging theories, which are supported by a wealth of
engaging learning materials. The textbook presents detailed section
reviews with rich questions, discussions that help students apply
their knowledge, and features that draw learners into the discipline
in meaningful ways. The second edition retains the book's conceptual
organization, aligning to most courses, and has been significantly
updated to reflect the latest research and provide examples most
relevant to today's students. In order to help instructors transition
to the revised version, the 2e changes are described within the
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preface. The images in this textbook are grayscale. Authors include:
Heather Griffiths, Nathan Keirns, Eric Strayer, Susan Cody-Rydzewski,
Gail Scaramuzzo, Tommy Sadler, Sally Vyain, Jeff Bry, Faye
JonesIncludes names from the States of Alabama, Arkansas, the District
of Columbia, Florida, Georgia, Kentucky, Louisiana, Mississippi, North
Carolina, Oklahoma, South Carolina, Tennessee, Texas and Virginia, and
Puerto Rico and the Virgin Islands.An anthology of writings by the
great African-American writer includes short stories, essays, and
novel and play exerpts, including such works as "Sonny's Blues,"
"Emancipation" from The Fire Next Time, "The Discovery of What It
Means to Be an American," and selections from Another Country.
Original. 25,000 first printing.The adoption by WHO's Member States of
the Global Code of Practice in the International Recruitment of Health
Personnel, and the implementation of it by so many countries,
represent two of the biggest steps in recent years towards solving the
shortage of health-care workers around the world. The countries'
response has been a momentous achievement. Now, a third big step is
being taken with the publication of this book. It underlines WHO's
unwavering commitment to supporting the implementation of the Code and
provides a wide range of detailed examples from the countries
themselves of how they are tackling the many complex issues involved.
It provides not just numerous insights into progress but also gives
other countries valuable guidance and recommendations on how they,
too, can implement the Code. Countries are encouraged to learn from
the shared experiences, domestic solutions and multi-lateral
cooperation described in this book, and move ahead to support and
advance the Code's aspirational principles. By doing so, they also
strengthen the campaign towards Universal Health Care - a campaign
that requires innovative solutions to the health workforce shortage in
order to be successful. The crux of the Code is the development of
human resources for health through all aspects of education, improved
retention and fair recruitment practices while encouraging technical
collaboration and financial support. WHO is playing a leading role in
these initiatives and stands ready to assist all its Member States in
implementing the Code. We strongly recommend this book to health
policy-makers and decision-takers in governments, nongovernmental
organizations and other partners and stakeholders, including civil
society. They will find it an indispensable guide to a better future
for health-care personnel and the people they serve.This book provides
guidance for physicians confronted with acute neurological crises in
the context of patient safety centred practice standards. It
highlights how the implementation of patient safety standards in the
neurointensive care unit leads to better clinical outcomes and
emphasizes the importance of utilizing appropriate resources, ensuring
evidence-based practice is followed. Cost effectiveness, continuous
performance improvement and the creation of a non-punitive culture are
also discussed. Neurointensive Care: A Clinical Guide to Patient
Safety is aimed at physicians around the world caring for critically
ill neurological patients either in the emergency department or
intensive care unit, and may also be valuable for nurses working in
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these settings. Neurointensivists, neurologists, neurosurgeons,
anesthesiologists, general intensivists, emergency physicians, and
trainees dealing with neurological catastrophes will find this book of
interest.The latest supplement to the pianist's must-have reference
The Piano Book, this comprehensive guide provides list prices for more
than 3,000 currently manufactured acoustic and digital piano brands
and models, as well as advice on how to estimate actual street prices
to help negotiate the lowest possible price. Summarizing the
essentials ofThe Piano Book, this new resource goes beyond the basics
to offer extensive details on digital pianos and reveals all the
information necessary to differentiate between a good deal and a great
deal when buying a piano. Anyone in the market for a new or used
piano—including teachers, technicians, students, and aficionados—can
make a more informed purchase using this definitive guide. Updated
twice a year with the most accurate information, the manual fully
covers piano manufacturers, instrument models, prices, and current
trends and conditions in the piano market.(Book). Now fully updated,
The Hammond Organ: Beauty in the B traces the technological and
artistic evolution of the B-3 and other tonewheel organs, as well as
the whirling Leslie speakers that catapulted the Hammond sound into
history. You'll discover the genius that went into the development of
Hammond's tonewheel generator, drawbar harmonics, percussion, scanner
vibrato and other innovations, as well as the incredible assistance
Don Leslie provided for Hammond by creating his famous rotating
speaker system. Plus B-3 legends including soul-jazzman Jimmy McGriff
and progressive rocker Keith Emerson share their playing techniques;
technical experts offer tips on buying, restoring, and maintaining
Hammonds and Leslies; and over 200 photos illustrate historic Hammond
organs, Leslie cabinets, and B-3 masters at work.Classic Keys is a
beautifully photographed and illustrated book focusing on the
signature rock keyboard sounds of the 1950s to the early 1980s. It
celebrates the Hammond B-3 organ, Rhodes and Wurlitzer electric
pianos, the Vox Continental and Farfisa combo organs, the Hohner
Clavinet, the Mellotron, the Minimoog and other famous and collectable
instruments. From the earliest days of rock music, the role of
keyboards has grown dramatically. Advancements in electronics created
a crescendo of musical invention. In the thirty short years between
1950 and 1980, the rock keyboard went from being whatever down-on-itsluck piano awaited a band in a bar or concert hall to a portable
digital orchestra. It made keyboards a centerpiece of the sound of
many top rock bands, and a handful of them became icons of both sound
and design. Their sounds live on: Digitally, in the memory chips of
modern keyboards, and in their original form thanks to a growing group
of musicians and collectors of many ages and nationalities. Classic
Keys explores the sound, lore, and technology of these iconic
instruments, including their place in the historical development of
keyboard instruments, music, and the international keyboard instrument
industry. Twelve significant instruments are presented as the chapter
foundations, together with information about and comparisons with more
than thirty-six others. Included are short profiles of modern
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musicians, composers, and others who collect, use, and prize these
instruments years after they went out of production. Both authors are
avid musicians, collect and restore vintage keyboards, and are wellknown and respected in the international community of web forums
devoted to these instruments.In the indigenous Andean language of
Aymara, pachakuti refers to the subversion and transformation of
social relations. Between 2000 and 2005, Bolivia was radically
transformed by a series of popular indigenous uprisings against the
country's neoliberal and antidemocratic policies. In Rhythms of the
Pachakuti, Raquel Gutiérrez Aguilar documents these mass collective
actions, tracing the internal dynamics of such disruptions to consider
how motivation and execution incite political change. "In Rhythms of
the Pachakuti we can sense the reverberations of an extraordinary
historical process that took place in Bolivia at the start of the
twenty-first century. The book is the product of Raquel Gutiérrez
Aguilar's political engagement in that historical process. . . .
Though of Mexican nationality, [she] was intimately involved in
Bolivian politics for many years and acquired a quasi-legendary status
there as an intense, brilliant activist and radical intellectual. . .
. [Her account is] . . . itself a revolutionary document. . . .
Rhythms of the Pachakuti deserves to stand as a key text in the
international literature of radicalism and emancipatory politics in
the new century."—Sinclair Thomson, from the foreword
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